From: Monty Kaasch

Sent: Monday, February 26, 2024 7:37 AM

To: Parks, NM, EMNRD <nm.parks@emnrd.nm.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] fee schedule

CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to
clicking on links or opening attachments.

Having read the proposed fee schedule for NM state parks, | am appalled at the sloppy
government process it reflects. Tripling the camping fees and charging kayakers to
launch their boats is a gross overreach. The meeting you had for community outreach in
Elephant Butte gave no credence to public input. It accomplished nothing and was an

insult to the community at large.
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